
 

Year Group: Reception 

Week beginning: 05.06.17 

After half term we are introducing our new topic all about pirates!  

We will be: 

- Receiving a message in a bottle from pirates asking Fig and Palm class to join their pirate team 

- Finding out and discussing what pirates are and what they do 

- Writing a letter back to the pirates asking them a range of questions about their life 

- Looking at different maps and making our own treasure maps 

- Making props such as eye patches, telescopes and flags  

 

In phonics we will continue to practise reading and writing more complex words such as ‘f-l-oa-t’ and ‘s-p-oo-n’ and as 

usual we will complete our tricky words quiz on Friday!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


